




 

 

September 19, 1947 

 

Dr. Ignacio González 

Casilla 136,  

Concepción, 

Chile 

 

Dear Dr. González: 

Your very kind letter of 15, September was arrived while I was in attendance at the annual 
meeting of the American Hospital Association. 

I am deeply appreciative of the invitation to visit Chile and to assist in the establishment of 
a course in hospital administration. It is pleasing to know that though you have resigned 
your position with the government that you are continuing to work with Dr. García that you 
are supporting this program. 

As I have advised Dr. García today, it will be impossible for me to send definite work, as to 
whether or not I can accept the invitation, until after November first and it should be 
impossible for me to come before January first or stay more than three months. I am 
carrying a heavy program at the present time and must consult my superior officers at the 
University. 

I am for present having a brief vacation and must attend the annual meeting of the 
(American (²)) (Association (₁)) of Medical Colleges- (Oct 23-31) before I will return to my 
office at the University. 

The offer to pay my travel and living expenses while in Chile is appreciated. I do not ask for 
compensation for services and hope that the cost of my wife’s travel and expenses might also 
be included. 

Trusting that I may be able to accept your very kind invitation that I may have the pleasure 
of seeing you, I remain 

 

Very sincerely yours 

 

A. C. Bachmeyer 

 

 

 


